
Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. 
Holdrege Airport Area 
Attachment M – Letters of Support 

 

Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. has signed letters of support from stakeholders within the Holdrege 
Airport Area project area showing their support for approval of Glenwood Telecommunications’ grant 
application for Nebraska Broadband Bridge Program funding.  
                 

              
 

                       



SENATOR DAVE MURMAN COMMITTEES

District 38
State Capitol
PO Box 94604

lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4604
(402) 471-2732

dmurman@leg.ne.gov

Chairperson - Education
Revenue

Committee on Committees

RE: Broadband Bridge Program

Nebraska Public Service Commission

1200 N Street, Suite 300

P.O. Box 94927

Lincoln, NE 68508

June 12, 2023

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to ask you to approve the grant application made by the Phelps County Board of
Commissioners and Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. for funding under the Broadband Bridge
Program. Approval of this request would be a major benefit to my constituents. This project will serve
the needs of Phelps County, a portion of which I represent as a state Senator. Both applicants have
proven records of serving the needs of rural Nebraskans.

Projects like these are critical to ensuring that the constituents of District 38 have access to high-
speed fiber optic internet. In a world increasingly relying upon internet, the sustainability for rural areas
will be incumbent upon having these services to access education, health care, and other essential
needs.

I ask you to approve this grant, and thank you for your dedicated service to the State of
Nebraska.

Sincerely,

Senator Dave Murman
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June 12, 2023 

 

REF:  Support for Glenwood Telecommunications Fiber Optic Grant Application 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 Access to broadband is equivalent to the emergence of rural electrical transmission grids more 

than a century ago. For rural Nebraska, this kind of investment could be transformational resulting in 

population stabilization, and growth.  

 Reliance on technology in smaller communities and rural areas is growing exponentially, 

especially in production agriculture where automated systems are quickly becoming the norm. 

Beyond that, established businesses in Phelps County require cutting edge connectivity to global 

markets.  

 PCDC has a long, productive relationship with Glenwood Telecommunications, whom we 

support and recommend receiving funding through the Nebraska Broadband Bridge program. The 

company serves rural customers throughout central and southern Nebraska.  

 With deployment of broadband more densely in this region, businesses and individuals will be 

better able to compete globally, and more families may choose to relocate here to enjoy our high 

quality of life.  

 We applaud the prioritization of broadband investment in rural Nebraska and support 

Glenwood’s application to receive funding from the program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ron Tillery 

Executive Director 




